
 

Christopher T. Pringle 

School Director                                    

 

June 30, 2014 

 

Dear Madam or Sir:  

It give me pleasure to recommend Mr. Benjamin Green for a position in your institution. I have worked 

with Mr. Green in my position as Supervisor of Curriculum and Instruction / Middle School Building 

Administrator at Greater Newark Charter School.  

While employed at Greater Newark Charter School, Mr. Green taught history to students in fifth, sixth, 

and seventh grade.  As a teacher, he attempted to make history come alive and Mr. Green personalized 

his lessons to address events in students’ lives. Mr. Green also worked collaboratively with his in-class 

support teacher so that efforts to maximize student achievement occurred.  Throughout the year, Mr. 

Green was readily available to assist whenever needed for parent workshops, events and school 

functions.   

If you have any further questions with regard to Mr. Green’s qualifications, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at taylokim@kean.edu or 908-578-4758.  

Sincerely, 

 

Kimberly Taylor  

MS Building Administrator  
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